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From: Jacqueline Baud <Jacqueline@dutchchamber.hk>

To: "businesscentre@ipd.gov.hk" <businesscentre@ipd.gov.hk>

Date: 01/12/2014 11:31

Subject: Re: Invitation to Briefing Session on the Consultation on the Proposed Application of the

Madrid Protocol to Hong Kong

Dear Sir,
Dear Madam,

Thank you for the invitation. | have passed it around among our members and in general our
members are positive about the initiative to join the Madrid protocol. However our members feel
Hong Kong should decide whether or not to subscribe to the Madrid Protocol. So no attendants
from our side.

Kind regards,
Jacqueline

Jacqueline Baud
General Manager

Wed 26 Nov: 57th InterCham Young Professional Cocktail

Thur 27 Nov: ABN AMRO Dutch Chamber Golf Tournament 2014
Tues 2 Dec: The Impact of Base Erosion and Profit Shifting

Thur 4 Dec: Finance Lunch with Louis Kuijs

Thur 11 Dec: SME Christmas Cocktail *HOT*
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Dutch Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong
Unit 2402B, 24th Floor

Great Eagle Centre

23 Harbour Road

Wan Chai

Hong Kong

Tel. + 852 2815 2801

E-mail: jacqueline@dutchchamber.hk
www.dutchchamber.hk

Contact us via Skype: Dutchchamberhk
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